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8th November 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Children in Need and Anti-Bullying Week 

Anti-Bullying week will run from Monday 11th November until Friday 15th November. At St James we are 
committed to providing a caring, friendly and safe environment for all of our pupils so they can learn in a 
relaxed and secure atmosphere. We will be using resources in school throughout the week to raise 
awareness around bullying and we have included guides from our WakeUpWednesday campaign 
focussing on bullying and online bullying. On Friday 15th November in solidarity with the anti-bullying 
campaign we are inviting children to come to school wearing odd socks. 
 
Children in Need 2024 will take place on Friday 15th November. This year our theme for Children in Need 
is “silly hair”. Children are invited to come to school with the silliest hairstyles. A donation can be made to 
children in need on the day via your ParentPay account. 
 
We look forward to supporting both of these wonderful causes in school sporting our ODD SOCKS and 
SILLY HAIR ON Friday 15th November! 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs F. Heslop 
Headteacher 
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